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The ground floor of the new museum is now partly open, accessed via Hitchin Town Hall
main entrance, Tuesday to Saturday 10.30am to 4.30pm. Visitors can see the ‘Discovering
North Herts’ gallery, and the temporary exhibition gallery. Currently we have a really good
exhibition of Shell advertising posters from the 1930s, with images of Britain by artists
including Paul Nash and Graham Sutherland. This runs until 3 March, to be followed by
‘Artists at War’; WW1 art from the Ashmolean Museum, Oxford, starting on 17 March.

Duncan Grant poster for Shell, 1932

 

Upstairs ‘Living in North Herts.’ gallery

We’re running ‘Behind the Scenes’ tours of our upstairs ‘Living in North Herts’ gallery, on
Mondays at 3pm and Thursdays at 5pm. These can be booked directly on Eventbrite, or else
via on a link on the museums pages of the NHDC website:
https://www.north-herts.gov.uk/home/museums/north-hertfordshire-museum
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Another view of the upper gallery

Nowadays we use the Museum Facebook pages for updates rather than this blog, so it is
worth keeping an eye on what’s happening there:
https://www.facebook.com/northhertsmuseum/
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